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To Whom It May Concern: 
Relating to M &. P Contractors 

M & P have been mvolved as subcontractors on the above COAtIaet. The partitioning eJements in which 
they have played an important part has been of substantial value. 

From the outset the. principajs of M & P have demonstrated a wiUingness to co-operate and their attitude 
has been one of having the best interest of the job at heart. 

As this is a design and ooild contract, from the outset they worked behind the scenes closely with British 
Gypsum and the architect in assisting in the production of design and detail development, including 
mock ups and samples on site. 

During the currency of their time on site for the aspects and areas they have been responsible tor M & P 
have shown a willingness to produce the goods which has been achieved to a high standard and to 
programme with proper and correct resources always in place. 

At times of difficulty they have been reactive and responsive to the needs of the contract and have 
mobilised the necessary resources to recover or minimise the impact of the situation. 

Above aU they have worked and integrated well with other trades particularly the M & E contractors_ 

Theirs is a professional approach. 

In conclusion they have been a major element in the succ-essful progression of this very large fast track 
project. They have played their part in full with commitment. The principals of M & P have ensured this. 

In the future. would welcome the opportunity of working with M & P again and would have no hesitation 
in entering into contract with them. 

I would recommend them. 

Yours faithfully 
For iNTERSERVE PROJECT SERVICES LIMITED 

P.N. Brock 
Construction Project Manager 




